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On Monday, March 23, 2009 at approximately 1:00 P.M., an unknown male 
robbed the Bank of America located at 4901 North Federal Highway, Fort 
Lauderdale, Florida.   
 
According to detectives, the suspect entered the bank wearing a baseball cap 
and sunglasses.  The suspect had on a light-colored polo shirt and appeared to 
be unshaven.  The suspect approached the bank teller with a note and 
demanded money.  The teller complied with the request and turned over the cash 
to the suspect. 
 
The culprit has been described as a white male, approximately 5’4”-5’6”, medium 
build.  Anyone with information on the identity of the suspect or in regards to this 
case is encouraged to contact Detective Elijah Thomas at 954-828-6093 or 
Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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